
Great News for Killingly Families!
Personalized, effective, and short-term behavioral healthcare services 

are available in three convenient locations this school year.

Call today: 
1.877.844.3571

Scan to 
Learn More!

In partnership with the Killingly Public Schools, behavioral healthcare
professionals with Community Health Resources (CHR) will be providing care in
Killingly High School, Killingly Intermediate School, and Killingly Memorial School

this school year. Appointments can be scheduled now by calling: 

1.877.844.3571.

CHR Offers:

Comprehensive clinical assessments for youth through age 17
Individual, family, and group therapy for children and teens
experiencing depression, anxiety, trauma, substance use, school
problems, family challenges, and more.
Evidence-based, effective, and short-term treatment for youth who
have experienced trauma.
Comprehensive screening and treatment for substance use
problems.
Crisis support for CHR clients

For the convenience of families, we provide:

Easy access to appointments
Telehealth options
Bilingual care

CHR accepts HUSKY and most major health insurances.
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